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 Last year was very productive for the UHC.  This committee met twice during the 

academic year as a great deal of business was conducted electronically.  Below are the 

summaries for these two meetings: 

 

 

October 14, 2011 

 Our main order of business was the evaluation of 16 Honors interdisciplinary seminars.  

The UHC made recommendations to approve five seminar proposals.  Two proposals were 

approved with minor revisions and nine proposals were approved with major revisions. 

 

 

February 24, 2012 Meeting 

 The UHC reviewed eight Honors interdisciplinary seminars and made recommendations 

to approve five seminar proposals.  Three proposals were approved with major revisions. 

 

 Other actions were taken with regard to the selection of student scholarship recipients.  

Students were selected for the following scholarship programs: 

 

  • Four HIM theses were nominated for recognition at Founder’s Day. 

 • Beth Juge Scholarship 

 • Katherine Keller Scholarship 

 • Allyn Stearman Scholarship 

 • Sara Marti Scholarship 

 

 Finally, for next year it was agreed that subcommittees of the UHC would be formed in 

order to review applicants for Honors scholarships. 

 


